(PROpoOWER 0 U\@‘

PROPOWER MFG. INC. 2442760 Ontario Ltd

5000 Howard Business Parkway 5000 Howard Business Parkway

LaSalle, ON, N9H 2K8 LaSalle, ON, N9H 2K8

To: Clerk of the Town of LaSalle May 1, 2019

RE: File No: Z-02/19 and T-01/19

In accordance with the Notice of Public Meeting and Planning Advisory Committee Information Meeting
we received from the town of LaSalle regarding the Draft Plan of Subdivision and Zoning By-law
Amendment, we are letting it be known that we wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of
LaSalle Council with respect to these proposed Zoning By-law Amendments.

It is our position that we are opposed to the proposal as set forth and presented by Dillion Consulting on
behalf of the developer of the subject lands, due to the direct negative impacts it will have on our
property and businesses. We attended the public meeting, held in the Town of LaSalle Council
Chambers at 5950 Malden Road on April 16", 2019 and there, we outlined in detail to the Town of
LaSalle Planning Advisory Committee, specifically what our concerns are regarding the proposed Zoning

By-law Amendments.

John Coulthard President
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